Sample letter to Roseanna Cunningham MSP, Cabinet Secretary for Environment, Climate Change and Land Reform

Please let Barry.Watts@siba.co.uk know if you write and get a reply.

Please send to: cabsececclr@gov.scot
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Title: Deposit Return Scheme in Scotland

Dear Cabinet Secretary

I’m from an independent brewery that [sells/ wishes to sell] its beer throughout the UK including in Scotland. However, I am concerned about the impact the proposed Deposit Return Scheme (DRS) will have on the future of craft beer in Scotland.

As an environmentally conscious business, we want to do more to help tackle waste. But the DRS as currently devised will make it much more difficult for us to sell our independent craft beer in your country.

We are a small business and will struggle to cover the costs of this scheme, including the registration and producer fees and having to put separate labels on our beer. This means we will have to consider the affordability of sending beer to Scotland, which will mean fewer independent craft beers on the shelves of bars, pubs and bottle shops. In contrast Global beer brands can more easily adapt to the costs of such a scheme.

We also do not know whether the Scottish DRS will be compatible to the one being designed in England, Wales and Northern Ireland, creating uncertainty for businesses.

I would be grateful if you could consider these issues and rethink the scheme to ensure that Scottish consumers and small businesses do not lose out from DRS.

Yours sincerely

NAME
BREWERY


